
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 29th September 2017 

Universal Infant Free School Meals - School Menu Change 

On Thursday 5th October 2017, the kitchen will be serving an American Themed lunch with hot dogs and 

fries. We would be grateful if your child intends to take their Free School Meal entitlement at any time during 

this academic year that, if at all possible, they take a meal on this day, as this is the date the Government     

calculates the funding our school receives, based on meals taken that day. On Friday 6th October 2017 the 

kitchen will be serving pizza with salad and wedges. The menu will return to normal the following week. Thank 

you. 

House Captains 

We chose our House Captains and Vice Captains this week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tempest Photographs 

Please could all Tempest photo orders be handed in to the school office by Wednesday 4th October 2017. We 

will be unable to process any orders after this date. Thank you. 

Cross Country 

The second cross country race will be taking place on Tuesday 3rd October 2017 at Helston Community       

College, starting at 4.00pm. This includes an infant fun run for children in Foundation - Y2 as well as the usual 

KS2 races. 

Parent/Teacher Meetings 

Our parent teacher consultation meetings will be taking place during the week beginning Monday 6th November 

2017.  

The Friends of Parc Eglos - Pumpkin Party Thursday 19th October 2017 5.30pm - 7.00pm 

Our Pumpkin Party will be taking place on Thursday 19th October 2017. Children are invited to come along 

dressed up as a spooky character! There will be plenty of refreshments including a BBQ, as well as fun games and 

a wonderful firework display. All children must be accompanied by an adult. If any of our parents own local      

businesses and are able to donate a raffle prize for this event (e.g. food voucher etc), the Friends of Parc Eglos 

would be most grateful. Please drop these into the school office. Thank you. 

Polite Reminder 

It has been brought to our attention that a number of parents are driving and parking dangerously around the 

school grounds. They are sometimes reversing at speed when there are children crossing the roads. Please could 

we ask all parents to slow down and take extra care when dropping off / picking up their children. Could we also 

request that parents do not block our neighbours driveways. Thank you. 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 

House Captains Vice Captains 

Trengrouse Charlie S and Darcey L Rory D and Lauren R 

Trevithick Olivia W and Sam P Neve N and Curtis H 

Davy Isabelle G and Ethan C Phoebe R and Bayley P 

Kingsley Kian L-W and Ellie P Joe U and Poppy E 



Weekly Attendance for W/C 25.09.17 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunbeams 95.9% 

Stars 99.3% 

1NE 93.3% 

1BM/HT 98.7% 

2HE 97.5% 

2KD 96.7% 

3DF 90.6% 

3SG/HT 94.7% 

4SC 99.7% 

4PL/HH 96.0% 

5RG 93.0% 

5SR 97.9% 

6KH 96.9% 

6KC/LV 95.8% 

Class Attendance % No. of 

Lates 

0 

1 

0 

0 

1 

0 

0 

1 

0 

1 

1 

0 

1 

4 Next week, our school menu will be on Green week 

The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child 

is 96%.  

Let’s see if 

each class 

can aim for 

this or 

above! 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

 

This week’s recycling winners were classes 2HE and 5SR. Well done! Please see below individual class totals. As we 

have a large amount of recycling coming into school each week, could we please request that this is brought in on a 

Wednesday morning. Thank you. 

 

Date Event 

3rd October 2017 Cross Country Race 2 at HCC - Includes Infant Race 

5th October 2017 Foundation and Y1 Harvest Festival in the School Hall - 2.30pm 

5th October 2017 American Themed Lunch 

5th October 2017 Final Date to Return Tempest Photo Orders 

9th October 2017 Harvest Festival at St Michael’s Church for Y2-Y6 Children - 9.30am 

10th October 2017 London Information Evening for Y5 Parents and Children - 5.30pm 

13th October 2017 Nasal Flu Vaccinations for Foundation, Y1, Y2, Y3 and Y4 

19th October 2017 Pumpkin Party 5.30pm - 7.00pm 

W/C 23rd October 2017 Half Term - School Closed 

W/C 6th November 2017 Parent Teacher Consultation Meetings 

Celebration of Work 

Class 3SG/HT created a poem, using the features of 

poems that create an image, including simile, metaphor, 

alliteration and personification. 

‘The Ghoul School’ 

The hall is a starving stomach, waiting to be fed 

Lizard ropes hang like tentacles  

Chattering children chasing chips are swallowed by the 

snakeskin corridor 

Doors slam like crocodile jaws 

Now into the shy library, where the printer swallows 

paper like a fearsome shark 

And the hungry books are waiting to be opened up 

Fidget-spinner chairs sit opposite black-hole          

computers 

As we return to the crying classroom, as quiet as a 

temple 

2HE £17.32 

Sunbeams £11.19 

2KD £7.87 

Nursery £3.27 

Stars £2.33 

1BM/HT £1.31 

1NE £4.67 

5SR £6.79 

5RG £5.98 

3SG/HT £3.31 

4SC £3.31 

6KC/LV £1.97 

4PL/HH £1.86 

6KH £1.64 

3DF £1.28 

The total for the week was £74.10, made up as follows: 

 

• Pens/Glue-sticks - £3.26  

• Biscuit/Chocolate/Sweet Wrappers - £31.13 

• Tassimo Pods & Bags - £7.42  

• Air-fresheners/Trigger-heads/Wet wipe packaging/

Plastic lids - £10.81  

• Inkjet & Toner Cartridges - £9.96   

• Food & Drink Pouches - £11.43 

• Personal Care & Beauty - 9p  


